
19/8/2017 

Dear DSMT members,  

Dear Angela,  

      Thank you for your letter it was inspiring as always, 

I really appreciate what you offer us and I am pleased 

to hear that you are revisiting in 2018, hope it will be 

good opportunity to talk with you individually.  

      In this end of year report I am going to inform you 

about my grades and accomplishments, easy going 

matters and hardships. As you realized from my end 

of first year report I have faced some obstacles; 

however second year was a turning point, it was the 

point of overcoming most of them which in return 

promoted my self confidence.  

       First semester was exciting so much that I loved 

university more than anything, cources were 

interesting, I moved to another dorm and made new 

friends, in brief things were going better, second 

semester was not as good as the first, cources were 



harder and some problems occurred in the dorm for 

example water cut off,but I could manage things in 

the end, summer course was the best among them 

there were an opportunity of joining voluntary work 

to help foreigners in their arabic studies and courses 

and there were more space for my social life. 



   

The attached photo above reveals my grades for the 
second year including summer course.For my non 



academic activities I participated Bicycle Tour twice as 
part of discovering palestine on bicycle. I also 
volunteered in helping foreigners with their arabic 
studies as I mentioned before.  

 



 

 



I would like to share these last two photos with you, 
they were final drawings for history of architecture 
course. 

      In conclusion,"No pain no gain" I think this the 
best title of university life and thats for sure for my 
benefit.  

 

yours sincerely 

Israa Nasser Eddin  

 

  

 

 

 

       

    

 


